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Dear Ms. Wiess:

Thank you for your response of August 21, 1984, to my memorandum of August 14,,

| 1984, notifying the parties of my plans to visit the TMI-1 site. Your
statement of no objection to my site visit is appreciated. However, your
objection to my request for an " orientation" by GPU on its organization
indicates that there is a misunderstanding on the scope and purpose of such an
orientation. I would like to clarify for you and for GPU the scope of what I
want the orientation to cover. Unfortunately I will be unable to go to the
site Thursday due to other pressing business. I am therefore modifying my
schedule and by copy of this memorandum am requesting GPU to provide a short
" orientation" at the start of Friday morning's site visit.

During the orientation, I am interested in being informed only of the current
status of the organizational structure and the principal perscns who are
responsible for executing various responsibilities which are assigned withinthat structure. I will not entertain any information which relates to the
adequacy of the organization or personnel regarding any of the matters which
remain at issue within the proceeding on management competence and integrity,
including comparisons of the current organization with the pre-accident
organization. By copy of this letter, I so inform the respresentatives of GPU
who will provide the organizational information.

An orientation of this limited scope does not reach the areas which I
understand are of concern to you. Nevertheless, at the end of the session, I
will be pleased to entertain a response from your representative, subject of
course to the same scope limitation of the subject matter covered by GPU.

Again, thank you for your response. I look forward to meeting Mr. Pollard
during the visit.

Sincerely,
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lando W. Zech, dr. [
cc: All Parties
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